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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to inform you that with immediate effect, uniform will no longer be sold here in 

school. We have taken this decision after reviewing feedback from yourselves. We also 

recognise that selling uniform is not our specialism and that our time is far better employed 

focusing on our students and their education.  

Stoke Park School Uniform can now be purchased from our approved supplier: 

Cat Ballou Originals Ltd 

1-3 The Burges 

Coventry 

CV1 1HN 

Tel 024 76555499 

 

I am sure that many of you are familiar with Cat Ballou, a specialist school wear retailer who 

have served families in Coventry for over 30 years. Cat Ballou offer an excellent fitting service 

and returns policy and will ensure that families who send their children to Stoke Park School are 

very well looked after. Stoke Park School’s uniform will be available either by visiting their shop in 

town or via their on line store at: www.catballou.co.uk 

Cat Ballou are open six days a week Monday – Saturday between 9am and 5.30pm.  

Stoke Park School’s Uniform will remain unchanged and affordable.  

The school will continue to place great importance on ensuring the correct uniform is worn in 

school at all times and we trust that this new arrangement will ensure that you are able to 

purchase uniform at times more convenient to you.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr C Mba 

Deputy Head teacher 

Date:  Wednesday, 09 May 2018           
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